
E. coli found in Apple Hill
juice
Several  cases  of  E.  coli  have  been  traced  back  to
unpasteurized apple juice purchased from High Hill Ranch in El
Dorado County.

The  Camino  business  has  voluntarily  recalled  apple  juice
produced on or after Oct. 6.

El Dorado County was notified this week by Sacramento County
officials of at least seven cases of E. coli that have been
trace back to the unpasteurized apple juice from High Hill
Ranch.

— Lake Tahoe News report
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